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Hermiston Basketball Club Tournament Prizes

Herm Basketball Club 46-5345507

Tracy Gammell

PO Box 1044

tgammell@qwestoffice.net 541-561-5324

10,000 $15,000

1000(+)

60,000 gross

We would like to ask the committee for $10,000 to purchase championship prizes for
the championship division at one or two of our 4 annual AAU tournaments.  We host
one tournament per month in November, December, January, and February.
Prizes are typically a t-shirt for each player on the championship & finalist teams.
We would like to ask for a grant to provide a nicer prize for the championship teams.
With your generous grant the last few seasons, we have been able to provide an
embroidered backpack to each player on the championship team.  This very special
prize encourages teams to enter our events.  This year we would like to offer the
nicer prizes at possibly two of our events.
Each tournament we have up to 16 divisions, with each team holding 8-12 players.
We would need to purchase 160 backpacks at $80 each for a total of $12,800 per
tournament.  We can pay for part of the expense, but not all of it.
Our tournaments typically attract between 90-120 teams, sometimes with a waiting
list.  This is up to 1,200 players - all coming to town with parents, siblings, coaches,
and other fans.  These teams/fans stay in our motels, eat at our restaurants,
purchase gas, stop at our coffee houses, and spend money in our retail stores.

These tournaments are good for our club and the community.   Please help us to
continue to improve our tournaments to attract even more teams.  Thank you for
your consideration.

Tracy Gammell 4/24/24


